
 

As part of our Geography topic “Raging 
Rivers” we visited Quarry Bank Mill 
where we learned how to read a map 
and use a compass, we also learned 
which factors affect how fast a river 
flows. 
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During Art We learned how to use 

watercolours to create some amazing 

scenes of Dunkirk beach (linked to our 

WWII topic). First, we had to sketch our 

drawing before using drawing gum to 

stop the watercolours leaking. 

 

 

During music this term, we are learning 

all about rhythmic phrases. We have 

been listening to music in different time 

signatures whilst identifying rhythms 

and pulses. 

We had an adaptations workshop with 

Mr North whereby we learned about 

how Evolution works and the tree of 

life. We also looked at species and their 

groupings. 

 

 

 


